January 6th Meeting 
Secretary notes
-Meeting was called to order at 5:59 p.m. on January 6th. 
-Attendance: Morgan Jowett, Elizabeth Bennett, Grace Tobey, Katelyn Burns, Audrey Schultz, Cindy Bohme, and Avery Stallmann. 
-We said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 
-Avery made a motion to pass the secretaries report, and Grace seconded the motion.
-We did not spend any money, but we did get money from Armada Fair. We have given $408 for shooting sports, but it I not our money, we are just holding it for now. 
-Grace made a motion to pass the Treasurers report and Morgan seconded it. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]-An Email has been sent out to 4-H members about proceeding 4-H events, and that face to face 4-H should take place soon.  (There was no exact date given). 
-We will be updated later on Karen’s lifetime award plaque as well as the Goosechase prizes. 
-The life time award video for Karen is out and ready to watch! Congratulations Karen!
-Survey will be made on google forms by Audrey, but the other youths of youth council will put question ideas on a word doc separately.
-Bylaws will be done next meeting, and we will have read the bylaws on our own by then. 
-Article 3, Section B was changed. 
Anyone 12 and older in Youth Council can take any position in Youth Council. If one is younger than 12 they are allowed into all positions except President and Vice president. 
Morgan made a motion to pass the changes to the Bylaws and Avery seconded that motion. 
-Article 3, Section A
It was discussed if the Youth Council should have 2 adult advisories for the treasury. This is not a rule in the Youth Council Bylaws, but I may be a 4-H rule. The Youth Council will have to check. 
-Ideas for activities were discussed
· 4-H Virtual Game Night, we would play Among Us. 
· 4-H Virtual Baking night, sort of a mini Master Chef where everyone makes a signature dish. 
· 4-H Virtual Nailed It! Where we have a limited time to bake something and have to decorate it to the best of our ability. 
· 4-H Virtual Improv games.
· 4-H Virtual craft day. 
Next meeting will be in February on the 3rd Thursday on the 18th. 
The meeting ended at 6:54 P.M. Morgan made a motion for the meeting to end at this time, Avery seconded it. 

 

